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CITY OF ROCKWALL, TEXAS 
MEMORANDUM   

 
   

 

TO: Architectural Review Board (ARB) 
 
CC: Ryan Miller, Director of Planning and Zoning 
 
FROM:  Korey Brooks 
  
DATE: May 29, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: SP2018-0015; Rustic Warehouse 
 

 
The applicant has submitted a request to make modifications to the façade of an existing retail building 
[i.e. Rustic Warehouse].   The applicant is proposing to replace the roll-ups door with architectural glass 
roll-up doors.  Additionally, the applicant is proposing to add a stone wainscot to the building façade and 
build a wooden ramp and deck.  Since this is a modification of the exterior façade, staff felt it necessary 
to bring the changes to the Architectural Review Board (ARB) to review the proposed modifications and 
determine if the changes any additional approvals. Staff should note that the addition of stone to the 
building façade will bring the building closer to conformance with the requirements of the Unified 
Development Code (UDC).  The applicant has provide examples of the proposed deck, ramp, and 
wooden door along with an example of the proposed stone.   
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